
 
 

RECALL NOTICE 
 

Fisher-Price, Inc. Announces Voluntary Recall of  

Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures sold in the  

Little People® Mickey and Friends Figure Pack 
 

  

Recalled Donald Duck Figure 

 

Recalled Daisy Duck Figure 

 

  

 
Fisher-Price Little People® Mickey and Friends figure pack 

containing recalled Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures 
(Model HPJ88) 

  
 
Hazard: The heads of the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures can detach, posing a choking hazard to 
young children. 
 
Recalled Product: Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures that were sold in the Fisher-Price Little 
People® Mickey and Friends figure pack, model HPJ88, from 21/08/2023 – 24/03/24. 

 

Remedy: Consumers should stop using the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures immediately and 
contact Mattel for a refund for the return of the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures. 

 

 

For more information: 

FP.LittlePeopleRecall@sedgwick.com 
Or visit 

www.service.mattel.com 
 

 
 

http://www.service.mattel.com/

